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HELP US  
SPREAD THE WORD!

Please feel free to use the "forward
to a friend" feature of this
newsletter to help us spread the
word about how the Fairfield
County Foundation is building a
legacy for our community.

SCHOLARSHIP
INFORMATION 

Our scholarship deadline for
the 2015-2016 school year is
now complete.  

Please visit our website in
December for more details on
how to apply for the 2016-
2017 school year.

2014 Annual Report Now
Available  

Click here to view!

Professional Advisors
Manual Available  

The Foundation's Professional
Advisors Manual contains all the
latest information about the
Foundation and how we can help
you better serve your clients. It is
available on our website.

A Message From the Director 
 
Dear Friends of the Foundation,
 
As we prepare our Thanksgiving feasts, we are reminded of all that we have to
be thankful for. We are truly appreciative of your support this year, and hope you
are looking forward to a holiday season full of love & gratitude!

We at the Foundation are excited to host our annual Ambassador's Club Donor
Reception, which allows us to personally thank so many of you who support the
Foundation's outreach in the community. See our save the date below for details
of the event.
 
This is certainly a busy time of year for everyone, including the Foundation, as
we strive to meet the ongoing needs of the community and keep you informed of
giving opportunities. Once again we are pleased to join the #GivingTuesday
movement, an opportunity for you to give back to your community foundation, a
cause or charity of your choice on December 1, 2015. See the flyer below for
more details. As a reminder, you can also make donations online via our website
now!
 
Wishing you and yours a wonderful Thanksgiving full of family, friends & good
food!

Amy Eyman
Executive Director

Foundation Joins #GivingTuesday
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuN7Y9d_2y4ptCb4BqapxJnidTiz4G6TptBNfT_w1ZEkid_fwMqHjS2Lmw12tCvVBG54oO4uqpEVgudRThwBmOiP-5-gvZnHOMghNON5FvIzs9h_6Dz6Ihi_nOJjJsBHY-1a4aEhtmW4h&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuNVK-kkEY7VqzAWIYWk1Q2zItBHdqax41DuOG-S96urj_sLa0iPYDbhAnfGQq-RvzmjFBFjlUUCA-cnDUBCKS5fasQElIHd1sPct0cqhFyC5GZ1A6Qd_sGgtRVMgXmXK-yF0rAa1Fn5rmyYZNFwWI0tsszHrDQWPK4JuXPXLnasF&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuB-bYZ6QvP_GPEUOd7evut2YK3_eyZ3fSgJImwkDm-v7g63cLrZklxwQMJ4cNvCeuyDlpQWA0g7PJvfgSA5bWRQWeDOl8eV1Um0sa6-OvadLAGL50sPQnMtM3qdLUu8tCnV8D8zRzRU-NkmDm-WiPeRrzFWTvYPWEfxSZe7PtxOALMwYaEqY5PclhSvzTx8oZrNJD3FOyiKR&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuGeHwojvU5NOUVBZxNUdrhDav9K9k6ayC9rrn9Ck7HXyabZHpnB5yLegm28B1jwBkQo4H6CKvOh2axfMoxE0Q05dscsa4OjEo6IG8wLfH6HNzVbffonXrYQgyO1l9xMeRpydNFOSx-TCuc_I9DnIp5IshbNGsZoM0awXTN0q3igC&c=&ch=
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Chairman
 
John Baughman,
Vice Chairman
 
Sheila Heath,
Treasurer
 
Matthew E. Johnson,
Secretary
 
Jason Baker
Jonathan Clark
Wayne Custer
Terry McGhee
Brian Shonk
Kamilla Sigafoos
James Smith
Howard Sniderman
Gary Taylor
Richard Warner
Penny Wasem
 
 
Staff:
 
Amy Eyman, 
Executive Director
 
Renee Reilly, 
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Mindy Farrow, 
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Administrative Assistant
 
Valerie Irion,
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Contact Information 

Fairfield County Foundation

162 East Main Street
Lancaster, Ohio 43130

Phone 740.654.8451

Fax 740.654.3971  

Fairfield County Foundation 

 

Ambassador's Club Donor Reception
 

 
Please join us in celebrating the season of giving at our 

Ambassador's Club Donor Reception!
 

Wednesday, December 2 - 5:30-7:30 p.m.
At the Fairfield County Foundation

162 East Main Street - Lancaster, Ohio 43130
 

RSVP by Wednesday, November 25
to 740-654-8451 or mfarrow@fairfieldcountyfoundation.org

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuN7Y9d_2y4ptCb4BqapxJnidTiz4G6TptBNfT_w1ZEkid_fwMqHjS2Lmw12tCvVBG54oO4uqpEVgudRThwBmOiP-5-gvZnHOMghNON5FvIzs9h_6Dz6Ihi_nOJjJsBHY-1a4aEhtmW4h&c=&ch=
mailto:mfarrow@fairfieldcountyfoundation.org


Fairfield County Foundation
Ambassadors' Club 

The Ambassadors' Club provides the funds to help the Foundation raise
awareness of the importance of philanthropy in our community and share
information about the Foundation's efforts locally. Becoming a member of this
generous group allows you the opportunity to directly support the Foundation's
work through an unrestricted fund for the needs in our community.

When you join the Ambassadors' Club, you become an ambassador for the
Foundation. We will keep you informed of our activities and also invite you to
attend Foundation functions such as our year-end Ambassadors' Club event and
our annual meeting.

To date, Ambassadors' Club members have contributed more than $200,000
directly to this cause, and we ask that you consider making a contribution of
your own today. Contact us at 740-654-8451. Or, try our new online giving option
to make your contribution even easier!

What is a Community Foundation?
 
A community foundation is a non-profit, publicly supported, nonsectarian
philanthropic institution with a long-term goal of building permanent funds
established by many donors to carry out their charitable interests, and for the
broad-based charitable interest of and for the residents of a defined geographic
area. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuGeHwojvU5NOUVBZxNUdrhDav9K9k6ayC9rrn9Ck7HXyabZHpnB5yLegm28B1jwBkQo4H6CKvOh2axfMoxE0Q05dscsa4OjEo6IG8wLfH6HNzVbffonXrYQgyO1l9xMeRpydNFOSx-TCuc_I9DnIp5IshbNGsZoM0awXTN0q3igC&c=&ch=

